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Students Social Programming Network 

Report to Legislative Council  

April 10th, 2014 

 

Last Meeting  

 March 28th 2014 

 

General Meeting  

 Faculty Olympics Re-Cap  

 Well done! 

 Increase of almost 50% in participation  

 Surplus for total event  

 Some slight issues with staffing on the last night and communication but those have 

been dealt with  

 Awards Ceremony  

 Went incredibly well 

 Thanks to everyone for coming  

 This format works incredibly well  

 Will continue with this format from now on 

 

 

Submitted, with the utmost respect, 

 

 

 

 

 

 


